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Advisory for Hospitals in Delhi

Dear all,

You are aware that that the G20 Leaders' Summit scheduled on 9th and 10th

September in Delhi will bring together leaders and delegates from around the world, and
it is essential that all the hospitals (Government and Private) in the capital region remain
fully prepared to cater to any medical needs for the G20 delegates and general public.
In view of this, the Directorate General of Health Services (DGHS), Ministry of Health
and Family Welfare, Govt of India, hereby issues an advisory to all
hospitals (Government and Private) in Delhi to be on high alert from September 7 to
September 11, 2023. Due attention to the following may be given by the Hospitals:

1. Emergency Preparedness: Review and update your hospital's emergency
response plans. Conduct drills and training exercises to ensure that all staff
members are proficient in their roles during emergencies.

2. Resource Assessment: Evaluate the availability of essential medical supplies,
including medications, medical equipment, and personal protective equipment
(PPE). Maintain adequate stockpiles to meet potential increased demand.

.

3. Staffing: Assess the need for additional staff, including medical professionals,
security personnel, and administrative support, to manage potential surges in
patient volume. Conduct training sessions and drills to ensure that all staff
members are well prepared to respond effectively to any potential scenarios.
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Further, the hospitals are requested to keep abreast of updates and advisories from
relevant government authorities and health agencies. Your cooperation for making the
G20 Summit a successful event is appreciated.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

s

(Atul Goel)
To

I All the Hospitals [Government and Private in NCR] as per list.

2. Director of Health Services, GNCT with the request to reiterate the hospitals
under the jurisdiction.



